
From: Lindsey Green
To: Elisha Milne
Subject: FW: File #C17-24 - 271 Main Street East
Date: July 16, 2024 11:42:39 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jaycee Cooper 
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 4:56 PM
To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>
Subject: File #C17-24 - 271 Main Street East

Hi there;

I would like to register for the upcoming meeting regarding the proposed zoning By-law Amendment meeting.

We are the owners of  directly behind the empty lot.  When we moved in here in 2022 we
fled the city for a quieter life.  We are so disappointed to hear that 24 stacked town homes may be developed behind
us.

I would like to mention that last year we had a fence installed and it was installed 6” inside our property line as per
our Lawyer.

Respectfully;
Julie & Bill Cooper




